From: Richard Cohen_

Sent: 17 January 2020 11:12
To: Planning
Subject: Application 1019/6011/T - Felling of Tree in NW3

Dear Planning

The tree subject of the above application was felled earlier this week, it seems without
permission. No approval for felling is visible on your website. If this has been done without
permission kindly advise what legal steps can be taken to bring those responsible to justice?
I understand that the tree workers before the tree was cut down were told of neighbours'
objections, and they advised that the managing agents said that they had planning
permission to proceed which it seems they did not. Kindly confirm the status of their
application.

Thanks for your attention.

Sincerely

Richard

Richard Cohen
B Arch Pr Arch




